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Chairperson Corkin took a consensus of the Committee of the Whole. 
Staff was directed to set up a public hearing for the County Board on the 
Zoning Ordinance sometime in the middle of May. 

Chairperson Corkin opened the meeting for public comment. Mr. Robert 
Beams, Richmond Township Resident, speaking on behalf of the Concerned 
Citizens for Better Township Government Group, related he does not live in a 
township that is covered by the County Zoning Ordinance. He spent a 
thousand dollars of his own funds to discover that he can't do much to get 
the township to enforce an appropriate zoning ordinance. There being no 
further public comment, Chairperson Corkin closed this portion of the 
meeting. 

Comm. DeFant suggested that the Planning Commission hold a hearing at a 
Township Association meeting before the County Board conducts its public 
hearing. This would help to answer questions from the various units before 
the County Board Public Hearing. The Committee of the Whole consensus 
agreed and Gwen Timmons will contact the Township Association President, 
Evelyn Heikkila, to establish such a hearing. 

Chairperson Corkin will ask the County Board at their next regular 
meeting to establish a date for a public hearing on the new County Zoning 
Ordinance. 

There being no further business to come before the Committee of the 
Whole the meeting was adjourned. 

Respectfully submitted, 

£2.J9~ 
David J. Roberts 
Marquette County Clerk 
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MARQUETTE COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE 
Tuesday, April 11, 1989 4:00 p.m. 

1. ROLL CALL 

Room 231 Henry A. Skewis Annex 
Marquett~, Michigan 49855 

2. PUBLIC COMMENT. 
3. Committee of the Whole Work Session with Planning Commission 

on proposed Marquette County Zoning Ordinance. 
4. PUBLIC COMMENT. 
5. ADJOURNMENT. 
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